
Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week, children had an amazing �me with the 

Olympics and I was so proud of the Year 6s for their 

organisa�onal skills.  They cheered on the younger 

children and engaged beau�fully with them. 

Today, you will have received your child’s report.  It is a 

new format so we would love to hear whether you like 

it or not.  Please can I urge you to sign the response slip 

so that we can confirm the receipt of it.  It was a pleasure to read the 

reports this year and see the level of progress being made by 

children even though we’ve had a pandemic to deal with!  Well done 

to everyone for their hard work. 

The office has asked me to remind you that if you wish to have any 

new uniform for the summer, you will need to go online at h*ps://

www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/kingsfield-primary-school-

710/. 

Also, rela�ng to next term, we will be returning to an 8:45—3:00 

school day.  However, this will be dependent on na�onal Covid-19 

restric�ons in September.  If there are changes, we will write to you 

before term starts.   

Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine!   

Mrs. Coates 
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Diary Dates 

New dates will be added weekly 

so please do read this sec�on 

each week. 

July 2021 

12th  Olympics Week 

16th - Annual reports issued 

19th - Transi�on day 

21st - Children’s par�es 

22nd - Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 

22nd - Summer term ends 

 

Academic Year 2021-22 

September 2021 

1st - PD Day 

2nd - Children return to school 

October 2021 

22nd - PD Day 

25th—29th - Half term 

November 2021 

3rd - Flu vaccina�ons for Years R-

6 

25th - Year 2 Wood Green caring 

for animals workshop in school 

December 2021 

16th—Last day of term - this is a 

day earlier than originally planned 

as we have been given an extra 

bank holiday to fit in. 

January 2022 

4th - PD Day 

5th - Children return to school 

February 2022 

14th - 18th - Half term 

March 2022 

April 2022 

1st - Last day of term 

19th - Children return to school 

May 2022 

2nd - May Day - no school 

27th - PD Day 

30th - 3rd - Half term 

June 2022 

6th - Children return to school 

Stars of the Week 

Today’s stars are as follows and they were awarded their 

cer�ficates in our virtual celebra�on assembly led by Mrs. 

Coates: 

RM  Roman T. and Logan H.   

RE  Isla D. and Millie McV. 

1G   Amelija J.    

1P  Logan E. and Grace H. 

2Re  Anastasia J.  And Molly G. 

2Ru  Victoria B. 

3L   Bobby G.   3T  Gabriella G. 

4C  Filip B and Dorota K. 4P  Olivia S. and Evie J. 

5DC  Lola H.   5T  Isaac L. 

6C   Max K.   6L  Harley E. 

House Points 

Well done to all those 

students in Blue team! 

Yellow  296  

Red  327 

Blue  362    

Green  236 

Year 6 Fidget Toy Sale 

On Tuesday 20th July 

2021, Year 6 will be 

holding a hand-made 

fidget toy sale for their 

families in the Year 6 

outdoor area.  

During Enterprise Week, 

the children have 

designed and created 

their products alongside 

wri�ng business plans 

and marke�ng.  

The profits from the sale 

will be donated to 

Barnardo’s and Fairtrade 

chari�es as the children 

requested.  

Year 6 children are 

invited to bring their 

own money to spend in 

a clearly marked 

envelope, wallet or 

purse.  It must be given 

to a member of the Year 

6 staffing team for safe 

keeping at the start of 

the day. 

Gates open for parents 

and carers at 2.30pm. 
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Summer Reading 

Challenge 2021 - 

Chatteris Library 

 

‘The Wild World Heroes’ 

Summer Reading 

Challenge 2021 will be 

taking place in libraries, 

including mobile libraries, 

this summer.  Children can 

sign up from 10
th

 July in 

libraries or online.  The 

ini�a�ve is to support 

ongoing reading when 

school is out for the 

summer.  

 

The online form can be 

found on our Twi*er feed. 

End of term celebrations! 

Each year group will be celebra�ng the end of term in their own way.  Where food dona�ons have been asked for, please only 

send in one pack / item so that there is no waste.  Thank you! 

♦ Oak Room will be dressing up all week.    

♦ Acorn Room will be having a picnic outside on the decking, weather permiIng, for snack �mes.  Acorn Room ‘teddies’ 

will be invited. 

♦ Recep�on will host a party in their classrooms so can come into school in their party wear.  A note regarding the event 

will be in book bags today. 

♦ Year 1 will host a teddy bears’ picnic on Wednesday 21st July.  Children will just need to bring their teddy and party 

food that is easy to share out. 

♦ Year 2s will each be hos�ng an aJernoon party on Wednesday 21st July.  They will need to come into school wearing 

their party clothes.  Please could dona�ons be sent in for food - boys to bring something savoury whilst girls bring 

something sweet.  

♦ Year 3 children will be having a film and fun aJernoon on Wednesday 21st July so they can wear normal clothes.  No 

food required. 

♦ Year 4s will each be hos�ng an aJernoon party on Wednesday 21st July.  They will need to come into school wearing 

their party clothes.  Please could dona�ons be sent in for food - boys to bring something savoury whilst girls bring 

something sweet.  

♦ Year 5 will be having a film and popcorn aJernoon on Tuesday 20th July.  No food required. 

♦ Year 6 will be having a party on Wednesday 21st July and their Leavers’ Assembly on Thursday aJernoon.  You have 

received a text to say that boys bring a sweet treat and girls bring a savoury.  Children to come into school wearing their 

party clothes. 
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The final Times Table Rockstars 

compe��on will run from Thursday 15th to 

Tuesday 20th. Try and get as many points 

for you class as you can!  Which team will 

win? 

 

Fire Alarms 

On Wednesday aJernoon, 

we had an issue with a fire 

call point and the alarm was 

raised.  It was great to see how sensible the 

children were and how they lined up wai�ng for 

instruc�ons.   

Please can we ask that if the alarm goes, all 

adults congregate on the school playgrounds 

away from the building.  If the alarm goes and 

you are in the school carpark but leaving, please 

do so with haste. 

We would never do a fire drill at collec�on / 

drop off �me so if the alarm sounds, please 

treat it as an emergency situa�on. 

Thank you. 

1. Bethany H-E. Rock Legend  5DC 

2. Isaac L.  Rock Legend  5T 

3. Abel H.   Rock Legend  4C 

4. Katherina DeP. Rock Legend 4C 

5. Evie L.  Rock Legend  4C 

6. George B. Rock Legend  5DC 

7. Oscar W. Rock Legend  4P 

8. Tyler S.  Rock Legend  5T 

9. Max H.  Rock Legend  3T 

10. Cameryn T. Rock Legend  4P 

PREMIER SPORTS 

Holiday Activity & Food Programme  

at Kingsfield Primary School  
 

Premier Education are proud to announce that this summer 
we will be partnering with Cambridgeshire County Council to 
support them in delivering their Holiday Activity & Food 
Programme (HAF).   

As well as taking part in the activities, the children will also 
receive a free lunch each day to keep their energy levels 
high and maximise the fun that they will have with their 
friends. All of this totally FREE OF CHARGE. 
 

Course information –  

The programme is aimed solely at children eligible for Free 
School Meals aged 5 – 11 years old and will provide these 
children with up to 16 days of fun and engaging multi-sport 
activities as well as performing arts and well-being sessions.  

Venue: Kingsfield Primary School  

Dates: 27th July – 20th August (Tuesday – Friday) 

Time: 9. 00am – 3.30pm  
 

How to sign up - 

The course is based on a first come first served basis and 
we can take up to 40 children on this course for the 
Summer. To confirm your space for the course, please click 
one of the links below sign up to the programme (you must 
book minimum of 4 days / maximum 16 days in weekly 
blocks)  
 

(When booking your place, you must obtain prior to booking 
a booking reference number from the HAF team so we can 
confirm your eligibility; if you haven’t yet gained this 
number, please contact them at 
haf@cambridgeshire.gov.uk giving your child’s name, date of 
birth and school that your child attends). 
   

Week 1 - https://family.premier-education.com/add-
course/695659/ 

Week 2 - https://family.premier-education.com/add-
course/695664/ 

Week 3 - https://family.premier-education.com/add-
course/695669/ 

Week 4 - https://family.premier-education.com/add-
course/695672/ 

 
Once your place is booked, we will be in contact to provide 
you with your child’s food options for the Summer.  

 
We hope you are as excited as we are about this and look 
forward to seeing you during the summer!  

 
Richard Gammon and all the team at Premier Education 


